
Police criticised over search
for missing man
A report by the Police Investigations and Review Commissioner
on an Edinburgh man who had been reported missing and was
found dead just three days before Police Scotland came into
existence, has criticised police for the way they handled the
matter.

The  man  was  known  to  be  a  vulnerable  person  and  the
Commissioner has made recommendations to Police Scotland that
they investigate the way this individual case was handled as
well as the procedures for any future cases.

The full report is here.

http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/
01/Police_contact_prior_to_death_of_52_year_old_man_in_Edinbur
gh_on_29_March_2013.pdf

Another  missing  person  case  later  in  the  year  has  also
resulted  in  criticism  from  the  Commissioner  when  another
vulnerable person aged 39 was seriously injured after a fall
from his 7th floor flat in Leith. The report on that case also
recommends investigation into procedures for missing person
enquiries.
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